
OLD BAY BISCUITS
From scratch biscuits with sharp
cheddar, Old Bay, and garlic
parsley butter V 

$ 7

CHICKEN AND SAUSAGE GUMBO
Slow-cooked, traditional Louisiana
gumbo, served with rice 

$ 7/10

CAJUN FRIES
Tossed in blackening seasoning,
with a side of remoulade V GF

$ 7

SCHOONER FRIES
Topped with cheddar cheese and BBQ
cochon de lait, with side of
remoulade G F 

$ 10

FRIED PICKLES
Breaded dill pickle rounds, with a
side of remoulade  or ranch V 

$ 6

FRIED GREEN TOMATOES
House-pickled green tomatoes, with
a side of remoulade sauce V 

$ 10

POPCORN SHRIMP
Fried Gulf shrimp, with a side of
remoulade

$ 11

GARDEN SALAD
Romaine, tomatoes, carrots, and
cheddar cheese V G F

$ 8

CHEF SALAD
Romaine, sliced ham, sliced
turkey, tomatoes, and cheddar
cheese G F

$ 15

ITALIAN SALAD
Romaine, pepperoni, salami, ham,
tomatoes, banana peppers, and
provolone  G F

$ 15

All salads served with choice of: Ranch,
Balsamic Vinaigrette, Blue Cheese, Thousand
Island, or Honey Mustard
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CHICKEN STRIPS
Breaded and tossed in Cajun
spices, served with Cajun fries
and a choice of remoulade or ranch 

$ 14

FISH AND CHIPS
Beer-battered cod and Cajun fries
and a side of garlic aioli

$ 16
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V - Vegetarian  GF - Gluten Free



ITALIAN HOAGIE
Pepperoni, salami, ham, provolone,
banana peppers, lettuce, tomato,
onion, and vinaigrette on an
Amaroso roll 

$ 17

CLUB SANDWICH
Roast beef, ham, turkey,
provolone, lettuce, tomato, onion,
and garlic aioli on sourdough
bread 

$ 17

ROAST BEEF SUB
Deli roast beef, provolone,
lettuce, tomato, onion, and
horseradish aioli on an Amaroso
roll

$ 17

HAM AND CHEESE SUB
Deli ham, provolone, lettuce,
tomato, onion, and mayo on an
Amaroso roll 

$ 15

TURKEY AND CHEESE SUB
Deli turkey, provolone, lettuce,
tomato, onion, and mayo on an
Amaroso roll 

$ 15

BBQ SHRIMP ROLL
Gulf shrimp, New Orleans BBQ
butter, and lemon on an Amaroso
roll 

$ 18

PHILLY CHEESESTEAK
Steak, provolone, and sauteed
peppers and onions on an Amaroso
Philly roll

$ 17

COCHON DE LAIT
BBQ Pulled pork topped with
coleslaw on an Amaroso roll 

$ 17

BBQ JACKFRUIT SANDWICH
BBQ jackfruit topped with coleslaw
on an Amaroso roll V

$ 16

HOT ITALIAN HOAGIE
Pepperoni, salami, ham, provolone,
banana peppers, onion, and
vinaigrette on a toasted Amaroso
roll   

$ 17

GRILLED CHEESE
Provolone or American cheese on
toasted sourdough bread
Add tomato +$1 V Ham +$3

$ 11

ADD HOT CHERRY, JALAPENO, OR
BANANA PEPPERS +$1

V - Vegetarian  GF - Gluten Free
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ALL SANDWICHES SERVED

WITH CAJUN FRIES

ALL MEATS AND CHEESES SLICED FRESH DAILY
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